
West Rutland TAP TA21(8) 

Sidewalk Scoping Study 

  

 

FINAL REPORT PRESENTATION 
 

 

 

February 13, 2023 at 6:00 pm 

West Rutland Town Office, 35 Marble Street 

Or Join Zoom Meeting:  https://us06web.zoom.us/j/6261419334 

Meeting ID: 626 141 9334 

 

 

 

The Town of West Rutland has 

been working with consulting 

engineers, Weston & Sampson, to 

assess potential improvements to 

sidewalks and related pedestrian 

facilities at several locations 

within the Town.  These 

improvements would build on 

previously completed projects 

and help bridge gaps and connect 

various areas of the Town.  The 

study encompasses seven areas 

on Pleasant Street, Thrall Avenue, 

Ross Street, Main Street, and 

Dewey Avenue. 

 

 

On February 13, Weston & Sampson will present a summary of the final Sidewalk Scoping Study to the Town.  

After which, the Select Board may vote to either endorse or decline the proposed project.  

 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, contact  

Mary Ann Goulette at 438-2263 mgoulette@westrutlandvt.org  

or Steffanie Bourque at 7756-0871 x202 sbourque@rutlandrpc.org 
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